Larkhill Primary School

Wilson Rd, Larkhill, Salisbury SP4 8QB

Tel: 01980 348079 Email: pso@larkhill.wilts.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs. Charlotte Harmer

Larkhill Library Home / School agreement.

At Larkhill school, we have a real passion for developing young readers. Each week, children will
have opportunities to use the library. There will be one session each week which is solely for them
to choose one new book to take home. The following week, they will either return their book and
choose a new one or renew it. Children will have increasing independence in selecting their library
books. While this will be guided to some extent by the class teacher, your child may bring home a
book which is not necessarily matched to their reading ability, but has appealed to them.

The library will also be open during some lunch breaks so children can sit and read at their leisure.

In order for the whole school to benefit from all the wonderful books in the library, we ask that you
sign the Library Home / School Agreement below.

PLEDGES FOR THE PARENT/CARERS AND PUPIL:

e We will ensure that the library books are treated with respect and that we take good care of
them.

e We treat all the adults and children helping in the library with respect.
e We return books that we have borrowed promptly and in good condition.

e We understand that a charge of £5 may be incurred for any lost or seriously damaged books
(this charge will be put towards a replacement book).

e We understand that we will not be able to get another book until we have returned or paid
for the one we have signed out.

Parent/guardian sign:

Date:

Once the school has received this form, signed and dated, and your child is on our school roll, they
will be issued with their library card and can have access to the books.
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